
• 

TO: Wilderness Technical Board 
Paul Dalke 
Mike Falter 
Wini Kessler 
Bd ICrumpe 
Leon Neuenschwander 
Ken Sowles 

PROM: Ernest D. Ables 

SUBJECT: Meeting 

• 
21 February 1980 

Please try to attend a meeting next Tuesday, February 26th, at 9:00 
AM in Room 200. The topic will be content of the brochure. Any ideas for 
brochure format and illustrations are welcome. 

EDA/crh 
cc: Dean Ehrenreich 

Chuck Hatch 

Sincerely, 

Ernest D. Ables 
Associate Dean 
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